
SOCIAL COMMITTEE 

By: Dee Jones - Chair 

WOW!  Can you believe December is already here!!  Where did the year go!!!  We 
certainly had a busy year though, what with the installation of the new irrigation system 
on the golf course, the new landscaping and the renovations to the clubhouse.  
CYPRESSWOOD IS LOOKING GREAT AGAIN!!!! 

The Grand Opening of the Grille was a huge success.  Everyone had a good time!  The 
food was wonderful and the music provided by the Social Committee had the dance 
floor jumping all night.  We also had an early evening Winter Haven Chamber of 
Commerce event followed that same night by an Appreciation Night for all the workers 
and volunteers that helped with the improvements to Cypresswood.  The Grille laid out 
a fabulous buffet of food for these events.  The Social Committee provided music for 
everyone’s dancing pleasure for both events. 

We also held our annual Craft Bazaar on November 17th here at Cypresswood after 
being gone for almost 7 years.  Everyone was really please that we brought it back to 
Cypresswood, where it all started.  We had a huge turnout and our vendors sold lots of 
wonderful items. 

Cypresswood is really becoming a “happening place”.  So, come on out and enjoy the 
upcoming events listed below: 

12/8 – Christmas Party – a buffet will be served from 6PM to 8PM by The Grille and Two 
Smooth, a music duo, will provide music for dancing from 7pm to 10PM, the music will 
be provided by the Social Committee.  The cost for this is $35 per person.  Tickets must 
be purchased and paid for, in advance, no later than December 1st.  There will be Social 
Committee members in the clubhouse every day until December 1st to sell the tickets. 

12/15 – Breakfast with Santa – Santa will be here to have a sausage, pancake and juice 
breakfast with everyone from 9AM to 12AM.  It will be a pancake “bar” with all you can 
eat!!  You will get to choose the topping you want on your pancake – sprinkle, syrup, 
fruit, etc.!!!  There will be a craft for the kiddies, Christmas caroling provided by Fletcher 
Music, treats for the kids and Mrs. Claus will be there to read a Christmas Story to 
everyone.  Don’t forget your camera or cell phone to have pictures taken with Santa.  
The cost for the breakfast is $20 per person.  Tickets must be purchased and paid for in 
advance, no later than December 8th.  It will be great fun for all! 

12/16 – Festival of Lights Parade - Our annual golf cart parade will start at 6PM from the 
clubhouse.  We will be giving a prize for the best decorated cart this year!!  YEA!!!  After 
making our way through Cypresswood and looking at all the lights, we will return to The 
Grille for some treats and libations, maybe even some Christmas Caroling!  Hope to see 
many of you there with a decorated cart!!! 

The Social Committee is welcoming two new members – John Zink and Jonette Diaz.  
We are growing and this will enable us to provide you with great events in 2019 – how 
does a casino night sound!  If you would be interested in joining our Social Committee 
contact us at cypresswoodsocialcommittee@gmail.com. 

Keep reading the Highlights and our social media page on Facebook, Cypresswood 
Golf and Country Club Community, for updates on all our upcoming events!!! 

mailto:cypresswoodsocialcommittee@gmail.com


MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EVERYONE from the Social 
Committee of Cypresswood!


